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Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council: 
2018-2019 School Year: 

Grade One through Grade Three 

Scholarship Draws Entry Form 
 

Each year, on behalf of the Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council, the NTC Education program 

coordinates selection and distribution of scholarships and awards for Nuu-chah-nulth students. 

For students in grades Grade One through Grade Three, we will be drawing names for a $50.00 

prize. 

To be eligible for the draw, students must be from one of the following Nuu-chah-nulth Nations: 

 Ahousaht 

 Ditidaht 

 Ehattesaht 

 Hesquiaht 

 Hupacasath 

 Huu-ay-aht 

 Kyuquot 

 Mowachaht/Muchalaht 

 

 Nuchatlaht 

 Tla-o-quiaht 

 Tseshaht 

 

In addition, a student must have good attendance, participate in school and cultural activities, and 

be helpful to others. 

If you wish to have a student entered in the draw, please fill in the attached form and submit it to 

the education department no later than May 24
th

, 2019 

The form can be sent to the attention of Richard Samuel at richard.samuel@nuuchahnulth.org. 

Completed forms may also be faxed to Richard’s attention at 250 724-9682 or dropped off or 

mailed to the NTC main office at: 

  Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council 

  Education Program 

5001 Mission Road 

PO Box 1383 

Port Alberni, BC  V9Y 7M2 

 

Recipients will be notified by the NTC Education Program by the second week of June. 
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Nuu-chah-nulth Tribal Council: 
Grade One through Grade Three 

Scholarship Draws 

ENTRY FORM 
 

Student’s Name:  

Parent/Guardian:  Phone Number:  

Mailing 

Address: 

 

  

  

School Name:  Grade:  

Nation:  Status Number:  

    

 

Teacher or NEW’s Name:  

Teacher or NEW’s Signature:  

Parent/Guardian Signature:  

 

 

*In order to be eligible for the draw, forms must be complete. 

 

For further information, contact Richard Samuel at the NTC Education Program at 250-724-5757 

and or by email at richard.samuel@nuuchahnulth.org 


